Commission canadienne
de surete nucléaire

Canadian Nuclear
Safety Commission

i+l

Written submission from
Julie Cormier

In the Matter of the

New Brunswick Power Corporation,
Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station

Application for the renewal of NB Power’s
licence for the Point Lepreau Nuclear
Generating Station

Commission Public Hearing
Part 2

May 11 and 12, 2022

CMD 22-H2.73
File / dossier : 6.01.07

Date: 2022-03-14
Edocs: 6756509

Mémoire de
Julie Cormier

A I’égard de la

Société d’Energie du Nouveau-Brunswick,
centrale nucléaire de Point Lepreau

Demande de renouvellement du permis
d’Energie NB pour la centrale nucléaire de
Point Lepreau

Audience publique de la Commission
Partie 2

11 et 12 mai 2022

Canada



From: Julie Cormier

Sent: March 14, 2022 2:39 PM
To: Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
Subject: Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02

To whom it may concern,

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear
Generating Station.

I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy
radioactive waste and also concerned about radioactive emissions in the event of an
accident.

We've seen in the last decade how climate change has a huge impact on our daily lives. In
my region, I've seen floods, drought and lots of shore erosion caused directly by more
intense storms because of our changing climate. This said, I am deeply concerned about
how nuclear and how climate change may impact the facility

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.
Regards,

Julie Cormier



